
Flexible options.
Treat your way.

Some restrictions may apply. See terms & conditions for details.�Pricing and policies subject to change. Unlimited 
treatment�ships in phases of up to 12 steps, and includes up to two sets of �retainers every six months.

per approved 
setup

per aligner  
or retainer

FLEX
PAY-PER-ALIGNER 
+ SETUP

For revisions and recent 
relapse cases. Pay for 
the exact amount of 
treatment you need—no 
more, no less.

$119 + $49

ONE
FL AT R ATE

For mild cases, up to 24 
sets of aligners over a 
12-month period, including 
one revision and one set  
of retainers.

$1345

TWO
FL AT R ATE

For moderate cases, up to 
48 sets of aligners over a 
24-month period, including 
two revisions and two sets 
of retainers.

$1506

THREE
FL AT R ATE

For moderate to severe 
cases, up to 72 sets of 
aligners over a 36-month 
period, including three 
revisions and three sets  
of retainers.

$1722

UNLIMITED
FL AT R ATE

For severe cases, as many 
aligners as you need for 
five full years, including 
replacements, revisions, 
and retainers. 

$1829

2502018P

MINI
FL AT R ATE

For very mild cases, up to 
12 sets of aligners over a 
6-month period, including 
one revision.  

$1100
$8925 + $3675 $100875 $112950 $129150 $137175$82500


